RAMSCATE'S MYSTERY TOUR

On Thursday 18th May in glorious sunshine 10 retired
Partners and 2 friends set off for a mystery tour.
There were 11 leaving from various stops en route to
Canterbury, where we met up with our last Partner.
While waiting for the next bus we all had coffee or tea
in a local coffee shop.

We all boarded our next bus, and everyone was quite
happy for me to book ahead for lunch, which | did. Both
of the buses we used were filled with senior citizens,
only 5 paying passengers all fold!

The journey came fo an end when we arrived in Herne
Bay. The weather was still good, and after roaming
around the town for 45 minutes it was time for lunch.
Everyone was surprised that all the tables were laid up
and we all sat together, we all agreed the meal was
superb and at a very good price.

After lunch it was decided to stay in Herne Bay and do
a tour of the seafront, indulging in a naughty on the
way (ice cream).

Everyone enjoyed themselves so much that we have
already decided to go out again this time to Deal &
Walmer, and visit Walmer Castle making full use of our
discount cards to get in, so again a Free Day Out except
for lunch, but we might take a picnic.

Partners who went were: Margaret Walley, Pam

Mitchell, Doreen Dorkings, Cinny Harrop, Margaret

Barrett, Shelia White, Beryl Kilminster, Margaret

Wilkinson, Pam Bason, and myself Helen Nottingham,

we also had 1 ex- partner Val Rook, and a lady called

Jean a friend of Pam Bason. )

By coincidence we had the same driver as the morning
to take us back fo Ramsgate, and he said he hoped we
enjoyed ourselves. Then 4 ticket inspectors got on to
check everyone’s tickets you should have seen their
faces, they asked the driver if he was running a O.A.P ‘s
outing today as he’'d taken no money at all, as we all
had passes!

Helen Notftingham




